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I am submitting testimony in opposition of LD 1432. Trans people face 
disproportionate violence, discrimination, and barriers to basic needs like healthcare 
and employment, which is why explicit human rights protections are essential. I 
believe every person deserves to live safely, authentically, and with 
dignity—regardless of their gender identity. The Maine Human Rights Act ensures 
equal treatment under the law for everyone. I urge you to vote 'Ought Not to Pass' on 
this bill. Thank you, Meredith


